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                                                              275 Christchurch Road, West Parley, BH22 8SQ  
                                                                               Charity No:301196                                                                                                                                                              
                                                                             The name Parley derives from the Saxon ‘Pirige-Leah’ (Perlai) or Pear 
 

COMMITTEE MEETING on 8th. January 2014 
 

Attending: Mr P.Timberlake Vice Chairman, G Peskett Secretary ,Mrs A Lane, Mrs P Cooper Treasurer, Mr D Cooper, 
Mrs.P.Martin WI , Mrs S Starmer, Mr Ron Perry. 
 
Apologies:     Mrs  A. Perry, Mrs N Small , Mrs B Frewin, Mr M Rossiter. Cllr. C Davies PC Rep. 
 
Minutes: Mr Timberlake asked if the minutes of the last meeting 4th.December, were a true record of the meeting, they 
were agreed and signed as a true record.  Proposed by Mrs.P.Cooper   
 
Matters arising:  Sue said that the Tracking and Curtain material is now in her garage. Hirers could not turn light switches 
when leaving meter room.  This is on timer please inform hirers.  All bulbs planted with in half an hour with West Parley 
helper team. 
 
Correspondence: NPower Dec/ gas £105.62. NPower 3months Electric  £178.47.  PRS Review for end of year form 
returned, filled in.  John Cullen asked what the WPMH were doing for centenary for WW1? 
Stour Valley Partnership Business Rates form filled in for Discretionary Rate Relief 
 
Treasurer: report £5606.00  in C/Ac  with £15057.00 in the Teachers Assurance account.   
 
Opening up:January 
Saturday 11th.  1- 6pm Mrs. Wigley  01202524849   Paul to Deal 
Monday  13th.   6 .30-8.30am Simon Jenkins  07900561567    Gary to be informed. 
Saturday  25th. 1 - 6pm Mrs Burton  60 birthday  01202861335   Gary to deal. 
February 1st. Saturday  9 - 1pm  Waggy Tails   Chrisse got new code. 
 
Hall Updating :   John has looked at lighting at rear of hall, needs to find out where the power should come from before 
correcting the problem.   Sue Starmer to start to make the curtains in the new year , any help welcome.  John has been 
asked to fit new tracks when required.. 
 
 

Any Other Business:   
The TG & WI to  thanked for decorating the 10’ Christmas tree , the Secretary took down the tree plus all the decoration, 
which now are safe under the stage area where the stairs are. 
Paul gave Secretary a list of possible grants- The only one that we could fit the bill is for the People’s Postcode Trust Grants 
under Promotion of community development.  Sec. will look into this. 
 
Paul Timberlake gave his apologies for not attending the 5th.Feb as he will be out of the country for about 1 month. 
 
Door code was changed on 1st Jan.2014.   
  
Meeting closed at 8.25pm. 
 
 

 
Next Meeting Wednesday 5th. February 2014 at 7.30pm.  
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tel:01202

